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BACKFLOW PREVENTION DEVICE REPORT NOTIFICATION

DUE: 12/31/23

Enclosed please find your Backflow Prevention Device Test Report. Under California

Administrative Code Title 17, you are required to have your backflow assembly tested every

year. This test needs to be completed by a certified backflow assembly tester issued by the

American Water Works Association.

If the test discloses that the assembly is not operating satisfactorily (fails), you are required to

have the necessary repairs made and the assembly retested by the certified backflow worker.

Upon completion of a test showing that the assembly is operating satisfactorily (passes), the

certified worker must complete the enclosed Backflow Prevention Device Report and send it to

our office.

This test, and any necessary repairs that need to be made in order to secure a passing result,

must be completed and received by our office NO LATER than December 31, 2023. For your

convenience, a courtesy list of Certified Backflow Companies has been included with this

mailing.

If you have any questions, please contact our office.

Sincerely,

Penngrove Kenwood Water Company

(707) 539-6397

office@pkh2o.com


